
 

SPECIAL NOTICE 
 

FOR 
 

PBSS/Whitetail/Erica Lane Enterprise UNION MEMBERS 
 

This notice is to inform all union members that there will be a Special 
Meeting to discuss your Collective Bargaining Agreement. 

 
at the AMVETS POST 292 

955 Dog Track Road, Pensacola, FL  
 

THURSDAY, JANUARY 17, 2019 
 

Doors will open at 4:00 p.m.  
 

Discussions will start at 4:30 p.m.  
 

The purpose of this meeting is to discuss CONTRACT NEGOTIATIONS. 
 

In order to participate in this meeting and in accordance with the Grand Lodge 
Constitution, you must be a member in good standing of Local Lodge 2902. 

 
Identification will be required, and you will be required to sign in 

 (i.e.: Driver’s License, Membership Card) 
 

No Alcoholic Beverages will be allowed nor will anyone under the influence be 
allowed to attend this meeting. 


